
West Pennine RC 10 Mile TT Sat 11th May 

Course Update 

 

Good evening/morning (depending on when you see this), riders. 

I have been out to check the course tonight, and all is well BUT: 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

There is a new roundabout at the Sabden/Clitheroe junction on the A59. 

This means that you need to turn at the SECOND roundabout and not, as stated 

on the course description on the start sheet, at the first. 

You need to take the second exit at the NEW roundabout in each direction. This 

is basically staying straight on the A59 each time. 

Marshals will be at the roundabout. 

 

On that note I am very much down at minimum numbers for marshals.  If you 

have anyone attending with you who may be able to help, please ask them to 

make themselves known to me at the HQ. 

 

Thank you, and I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow/later today. 

 

Steve Smith 

Event Organiser 

 


